
68th Session Testimony on 1080  

Chairman Ruby and Committee,   

My name is Phil Murphy and I represent the ND Soybean Growers Association.  We stand in firm support 

of 1080 as it would be a helpful tool.  Our thousands of growers have many vehicles as I am sure you 

have noticed whenever you might drive into a farmyard.  I only have one car, one pickup, one pontoon 

and one canoe and they all need their paperwork.  Imagine the help carrying all of this on your phone 

when there are five or ten times that number in your operation.  Thank you for your favorable 

consideration of 1080. 


